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Doctors in training – Tell us about your training experience.
The Medical Council (MCNZ) is launching Torohia – Medical Training Survey for New Zealand.
Torohia is an annual online survey for doctors in training across Aotearoa New Zealand to feed back on their training experiences.
The survey goes live on 18 August and will offer vital insights into how training environments, supervision, and support are experienced across the country. A high response rate will help identify what’s working well, what needs improving, and how we can better support change that works for doctors and for patients.

Why this matters

New Zealand’s doctor shortage is a widely recognised issue — and Torohia is one way we can actively contribute to the solution. The insights gathered will help shape more supportive, culturally safe, and effective training environments that encourage doctors to stay and thrive in Aotearoa.
To help raise awareness about the survey and encourage participation, the MCNZ developed a supporter toolkit which includes:
· A factsheet
· A poster (A3 printable)
· Virtual backgrounds
· Social media posts and video
· Short newsletter article and email template

All materials are easy to download and use across digital, workplace, and social channels.
Download the toolkit: www.torohia.org.nz/promo-kit
Learn more about the survey: www.torohia.org.nz
By promoting the survey through your networks, you’ll be helping support a collaborative effort to strengthen the medical workforce for the future.




